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Publication and 
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Various media 

Date of article 02.09.17 

Press enquiry The Trust was contacted by various media outlets in 
relation to a bomb threat.  

Trust response 
 
 

COMMENT FROM DIANE WAKE, CHIEF EXECUTIVE, THE DUDLEY GROUP NHS 

FOUNDATION TRUST 

 

A bomb threat at Russells Hall Hospital was a hoax. The police were called and a 

man has been arrested. As a precaution, some patients in the emergency department 

waiting area were asked to move outside whilst the police dealt with the individual. 

We did not have to evacuate the hospital. Staff followed protocol and placed the 

hospital in lockdown. People were prevented from leaving or entering the building. 

Patients and staff are safe and we are operating as normal. 

 

*** ENDS *** 

Notes for editors 

For further information please contact Jackie Dietrich, Communications Manager for 

The Dudley Group NHS Foundation Trust via 01384 321013 or email 

communications@dgh.nhs.uk  
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